
Hello and welcome to the 
Year 3/4 team.



What can I tell you about us?

Mr McCallum
Mrs Ebbrell
Mr Dewey

Mrs Stott
Mrs Vincent 
Miss Williams 
Mrs Farrington 
Miss Mugnaini 
Miss Davies 



Why are we all together?

• The children may work with a different 
teacher for Maths and Reading.

• We will prepare the children for their 
First Sacraments.

• The year 4 children have a two-night 
residential.



What does my child need to bring?

Every day
• Reading folder and
reading record.
• Healthy snack 
• Water (with a sports
cap please)
• We provide all other 
stationery so no pencil 
cases are needed.



Our Week
Monday= Reading Book 

Tuesday =Reading Book

Wednesday=  Reading folder
Homework to be in  

Friday = Reading folder
Homework will be given 

out and the newsletter of the week emailed home. 

Thursday= Reading folder
PE lesson wearing kit



Homework

Every Friday we will email home a short letter 
about the week and what homework we are 
asking for. Homework varies from week to 
week.

There will be a variety of activities including 
‘My Maths’, reading comprehension and 
spelling, grammar and punctuation activities.



PE information

PE lessons take place on a Thursday. This half term the children will be doing 
tag rugby and gymnastics. 

All children should come to school in their PE kit on Thursdays. 

The children doing tag rugby will need to wear their tracksuit and trainers. 
They must also bring in a bag football boots or old trainers to wear for rugby 
and a spare pair of socks. 

The children doing gymnastics will need to wear PE kit with trainers. They can 
wear track suit trousers over their shorts if they would prefer.

Teacher Sport

Mrs Ebbrell Tag rugby

Mr McCallum Gymnastics

Mr Dewey Gymnastics



Swimming

Swimming will take place in the summer term
and a separate letter will be sent home closer to

the time. 



Reading

• We will be doing Guided reading. This will 
be  recorded in the reading record. This is a whole 
class lesson.

• Home reading- please write in the reading record 
when you hear your child read.

• When a book is finished, the children don’t need to 
wait to change their book. During the day the 
children will get a chance to change their books.

• Please, please, please, sign that the book is read 
or  we won’t change it as we need to be clear you 
have heard your child read the book.



Sacramental Preparation
• Year 3's will be making their First 

Sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy 
Communion.

• There will be meetings in the evenings for 
parents and children will be prepared in 
school.

• A form for Parish enrolment will be sent home 
shortly as will a list of dates for the year.

• Please return form to let us know if you wish 
your child to receive their sacraments or not. 
All children will take part in the preparation.



Spelling



Times tables and times table challenge 
will be every Thursday afternoon.



Extra, Extra!
• During the year most children will have 

a targeted intervention lead by a 
member of staff. 

• Groups vary. They can be children who 
are high achievers, children who just 
need an extra something and children 
who are experiencing difficulties. 



Please come and see us if there 
are any worries. Together we 
can make this a great year.
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